
Message 

From: Goulding, David (HSS - DHP Public Health) [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=09352F82B48C4A25A6B6CF936FA8673F-GOULDING, D] 

Sent: 13/02/2020 18:42:11 
To: Atherton, Frank (HSS - Chief Medical Officer) [frank.atherton@gov.wales]; Surman, Neil (HSS - DHP Public Health) 

[neil.surman@gov.wales] 
CC: Kilpatrick, Reg (EPS - LG Director) [reg.kilpatrick@gov.wales] 
Subject: Fwd: AD-HOC (0) 20200211- ACTION 3 
Attachments: 20200213 COVID-19 Draft WCS Communication Plan NSCT V3.docx 

Frank 
Let me know if you want to agree Reg's suggestion for Neil to replace me on the. oBR meetings. There is one 
tomorrow afternoon which I am happy to pick up or not and leave it with Neil? 
Neil we have a meeting in the morning and can discuss 
David 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Kilpatrick, Reg (EPS - LG Director) <Reg.Kilpatrick@gov.wales> 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 5:11:36 PM 
To: Goulding, David (HSS - DHP Public Health) <David.Goulding@gov.wales>; Atherton, Frank (HSS - Chief Medical 
Officer) <Frank.Atherton@gov.wales>; Saeed-Edmonds, Samia (HSS - Planning) <Samia.Saeed-Edmonds@gov.wales>; 
Surman, Neil (HSS - DHP Public Health) <Neil.Surman@gov.wales>; Haggaty, Gary (EPS - CSD) 
<Gary_._H_a_gg__a_t_y_@__g_o__v_.w__a_I_e_s_> __________________ ____ _ 
Cc NR _. _N R. , gov.wales>; Mason, Toby (OFM Communications) 
<Toby. M ason@gov.wales>; Burke, Tracey (EPS - Director General) <Tracey. Burke@gov.wales>; PS Permanent Secretary 
<PS.PermanentSecretary@gov.wales>; Goodall, Andrew (HSS - DG - NHS Wales Chief Executive) 
<Andrew.GoodalI@Gov.Wales>; Slade, Alex (HSS - Primary Care & Health Science) <Alex.Slade2@gov.wales>; Westcott, 
Bon (EPS - CSD) <Bon.Westcott@gov.wales> 
Subject: RE: AD-HOC (0) 20200211 - ACTION 3 

David, 
This material needs to be shared internally and rapidly. The DGs need to be aware and so does the 
Perm both for information and to underline the potential seriousness of the issue. Also, the comms 
plan is critical and our central comms team need to understand and prepare for what the UK 
Government is doing and planning to do. 
One key lesson from the last two years of dealing with Brexit is that without a free flow of information 
to trusted individuals within Welsh Government, we will always find ourselves unable to match the UK 
government in our preparedness; or to have a reasonable and informed discussion about what our 
next steps should be. And of course, we will put our Ministers in a weak - or negligible - negotiating 
position if we are unable to brief quickly and comprehensively. 
I am therefore copying this material more widely to those who need to know. 
On a more general point, for ECC(H) and ECC(W) to work properly together, we need absolute 
transparency of information, defined routes of communication and clear responsibilities for those who 
dial into each of the Whitehall groups with which we engage. Having considered these issues I 
suggest that Gary and Neil should be the sole representatives for the Welsh Government on 
COBR(0) meetings from next week in order to provide the necessary collaborative continuity. 
Reg Kilpatrick 
Director for Local Government 
Cyfarwyddwr Llywodraeth Leol 
Welsh Government/Llywodraeth Cymru 
Cathays Park/Parc Cathays 
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